
 
ORDER
for closing 

of registration books
before presidential preference primary election

March 19, 2024

Pursuant to the provisions of K.S.A. 25-2311(c), notice is hereby 
given that on the 20th day of February, 2024, all registration books 
for the primary election will close at the end of regular business 
hours. Registration books will remain closed until the 20th day of 
March, 2024.

WITNESS MY HAND and the seal of my office this 19th day of  
January,  A.D. 2024.

State of                       Kansas

								      
							            SCOTT SCHWAB  
         			             				    Secretary of State


